
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-05703

From=
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Dan Schmidt <dan@dgspro.com>
Wednesday, March 3, 2010 7:07 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Secretary,

I would like to express my opinion about the proposed change of leverage requirements for forex traders. I strongly
oppose the downgrade from 100:1 to 10: 1. There is absolutely no benefit to this change!

Sincerely,
Dan Schmidt
Logan, Utah


